
1/11/21 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing to say that the proposed rate hike from HAWC Is completely unreasonable and 
unacceptable. 
This is not in the best interest of the citizens of Atkinson and this monopolized increase  should not be 
allowed. 
 
Juan Baez 
12 Village Dr 
Atkinson NH 
 


